
MINUTES
Asbury Elementary School PTSO

April 6, 2021 | 6:00 p.m. | Meeting called to order by Kim Nyhus & Kristi Leech

In Attendance

Leah Borsheim, Kelly Bryant, Jeanna Doung, Graham Eno, Jenny Eno, Amy Fitzgerald, Johanna Flood, Katie Hartung, Addie
Howard III, Nicole Johnsen, Sarah Johnson, Olivia Jolly, Kristi Leech, Listy Lehman, Sarah Lintzenich, Tricia Lum, Jeanne
Malone, Leah Martinez, Meaghan McCabe, Kim Nyhus, Amy Ravel, Carole Ann Risser, Celia Romero, Kira Romero, Damien
Rosenberg, Gilda Spanish Interpreter, Stephanie Vieau, Sara Weneck, Rhonda White-Mitchell, Emily Wlos

Principal’s Report

Interim Principal Jeanna Doung shared information on the upcoming school year (21-22). Watch Thursday folders for
Asbury’s calendar.  Biggest upcoming change is the bell schedule, which will be 7:40 to 2:40 in the 2021-22 school year. Staff
and Discovery Link are making adjustments to best support the community with this change.

Cohorts will soon be allowed to mix outside and P.E. and Music will be changing to in-person.

Teacher’s Report

Stphanie Vieau shared the staff’s great appreciation for the coffee fun and St. Patrick’s day surprises. They feel loved and
appreciated.

Addie Howard announced that track and field day will be returning May 17th-21st!

Committee Updates

Kim Nyhus shared the great success of A Magical Evening with Asbury.  This brand new event was the most attended
community event so far and a wonderful fundraiser. Thank you so much to all who participated and extra big thank you’s to
Mr. Howard, Ms. Brunnschweiler and Meaghan McCabe.

Mark your calendar for tasty Dine Outs: Torchy’s Tacos April 12th, Chipotle May 3rd, and Papa John’s May 16th!

Leah Borsheim presented on Read-A-Thon.  It will be similar to past years where students will turn in feathers and count
reading minutes.  Gather your old books for book swap which will be April 21-23rd.  The main focus is a love of reading but
donations can be collected as well and students can earn a free Snarfs sandwich for reading.  Additional prize donations are
welcome!

Treasurer’s Report

Treasurer Celia Romero shared the expense reports and the good news that the treasury is finally in the black - Direct Give
was a great success, thank you all for participating!

PTSO Board Elections

Candidates Kelly Bryant (VP), Jenny Eno (Treasurer), Rhonda White-Mitchell (Parliamentarian), and Kira Romero (Secretary)
introduced themselves. This team is still looking for a President or Co-President’s; if you, or someone you know, are
awesome, a great coordinator, and looking for ways to help the community please contact the PTSO at
asbury.ptso@gmail.com.  It will be an online ballot sent to paid PTSO members via email.

Next Meeting

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, May 4th at 6:00 pm.  May the Fourth be with you.
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